
 
Many Thanks to Karen Doerner for sharing 
this photo of her. She said; “This is me 
choring. Spent the last 2 days on the end of 
the wheel barrel cleaning up a tree that got 
a much needed hair cut.”  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Mark’s Church Council met this week, and as you can see we all physical distanced and 

wore masks!  Who’s Who??  LOL  

 

We would be so happy and appreciate if you would send photos of You and Your family to 

share on our On-Line Services. Please and Thank You in advance!! 


